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Dear Parents/Carers

END OF YEAR 11 PROM AND PROM PASSPORT

To celebrate and mark the end of your child’s secondary education and to reward them for their hard work, we are
pleased to invite them to the end of year prom which will be held on Friday 28th June at Stockport Town Hall.

Further details regarding the prom will be published at a later date but we can share the following at this point:
The cost for the prom will be £40.00 per person and this includes:

Arrival from 7pm

Use of the marble staircase for photos

A non-alcoholic welcome drink

Ballroom hire

DJ and Photobooth

Finger Buffet served at 21:00 (further details to follow)
Security for the evening, with the event ending at 1lpm

Payment for the prom must be made via the School Gateway payment service and can be paid in full or in
instalments from Monday 5th February. The full balance must be paid by Monday 3rd June.

Prom Passport

The criteria below was shared with all students during last week’s assembly and key messages form time session,
and was sent out to parents via our weekly key messages presentation, also. Please read this carefully and share
with your child to ensure they fully understand how to keep their invitation to the prom. The criteria is as follows:

e Have a 95% positive behaviour ratio on classcharts (between 22nd January to 26th April).
e Have excellent attendance. Attendance below 95% will not guarantee a prom place. *
e Uphold our school expectations of Ready, Respect, Safe.

*Exceptional circumstances will be considered if your child has not met the criteria on the grounds of attendance.

If your child does not meet this criteria by Friday 26th April this means their place on the prom is not secure and you
will be informed by letter. They will however be given every opportunity to earn their place back on the prom by
being placed on a prom passport: a document which will give your child specific targets to meet from 29th April to
the end of the GCSE exams on 2lst June.

In the meantime, should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact your child’s tutor or a member of
the year 11 team via the office email.

COLLABORATE - EMPOWER - ACHIEVE

Kind regards
The Year 11 Team
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